From: richard [mailto:richard@van-rich.com]
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 11:04 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Tree removal on Durham Point Road

Hello. We are totally against the removal of any trees along the scenic Durham Point Road. Thank
you, Richard and Kathleen Gsottschneider, 280 Durham Point Road. Thank you

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy $10e, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone



